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Private Nonprofit Schools Outreach 
 
 
Hardin ISD will be participating in the CARES Act, Elementary and Secondary School 
Emergency Relief Fund (ESSER) during the 2020-2021 school year. Private Nonprofit Schools within our 
district boundaries may be eligible to participate in this program and receive services through our 
district.  If interested, please contact:  Cami Jones at 936-298-2112. 


